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Office of the Registrar

Vancouver, Canada

June 11th, 1925

■
Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Sir Arthur;

The University of British Columbia will 
celebrate the opening of its new buildings at the 
University's permanent site at Point Grey by spec­
ial congregation exercises for the conferring of 
honorary degrees, on October 15th and 16th next.
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The Senate would like if, on this first 
occasion for the granting of such degrees, you 
would honour the University by accepting in person 
the honorary degree of LL.D.

,
We hope that we may receive an answer

in the affirmative.

Yours most sincerely,

I
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Secretary of Senate
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